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Seriously. This is the most important thing we can do? Please come visit Portland for 

a hot minute and see the misery that the Boise ruling caused, and try to imagine what 

this will bring. Portland, and Oregon, via the misguided “drugs are fine” policy 

enacted 2 years ago, has become a resting ground for the fentanyl homeless, and we 

need to solve that, not make it easier for criminals to camp in front of people’s 

houses. And tear up our public parks. And, ultimately, burn down forest park.  


